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Welcome New Mmbers 
Welcome new Affiliate member, Jeffrey Austin and 
Sarah Ramsey. 
 

Change of Address 
Mitchell Manwell has moved. His new address is 
Law Office of Mitchell Manwell, 503 S. Saginaw St., 
Ste. 734. Flint, MI.  

 
 Calendar 

June 
6/12 GCBA Volunteer Day 
 South End Soup Kitchen 
6/14 43rd Annual Golf Scramble 
6/14 Food Drive at Golf Scramble 
6/18     Shred Day  
 

 
Want to Accelerate Your 

Firm's Growth? 
At LawPay, we’re commit-
ted to helping lawyers get 

paid faster and more securely by providing you with 
valuable billing and payment resources alongside un-
beatable client-first service. Our payment solution 
makes it easy to drive cash flow in your firm while 
ensuring your payments are accepted in compliance 
with ABA and IOLTA guidelines. Good news—for 
this month only, we’re running a special offer to 
firms that come on board with LawPay. Sign up by 
June 30 and pay no monthly fee for  the rest of the 
year plus the first 3 months of 2022 as your GCBA 
member benefit. This is your chance to check out 
LawPay and see the difference it can make in your 
cash flow and your revenue! Get Started >> 

Dues 
Dues statements are being mailed. Please return the 
statement with remittance, phone the GCBA for 
credit card payment, or renew online at:  

http://cart.gcbalaw.org/memberships 
 

Committee Signup 
Thinking of serving on a committee? Use the Com-
mittee Sign up sheet on the back of your dues state-
ment or use the one in this Notes N’ News, check 
which committee(s) you are interested in, and rturn 
the completed form my mail or fax to the GCBA. 
 

Condolences 
Our condolences to the family, friends and col-
leagues of former GCBA President Kittredge Klapp 
who passed away Thursday, May 6, 2021. 
 

Genesee County Bar Foundation 
Thank you 
 To Hon. Thomas C. Yeotis for  his donations in 

memory of Kittredge Klapp and Carol Krellwitz, 
and James Wascha; 

 To Howard Bueche for his donation in memory 
of Kittredge Klapp; 

 Jakeway, Jakeway and Jakeway for  their  do-
nation in memory of James Wascha; 

 and to the GCBA in memory of James Wascha 
and Kittredge Klapp 

 and to Francine Cullari for her donation in 
memory of James Washa, 

 
Case Evaluation 

Thank you to David Lattie, Hon. Geoffrey Neither-
cut, Mark Newman, Glenn Simmington, Kendall 
Williams, and Michael Winterfield for  donating 
their Case Evaluation late fees, which are placed in a 
restricted building account. 
 

Attention Attorney Families 
The last several issues of Bar Beat have spotlighted 
attorney families in our area. We don’t want to miss 
anyone, however. If you have two or more 1st degree 
relative family member attorneys (you plus at least 
one other) and you have not been included, please be 
sure to let us know. (As long as there are at least two 
1st degree relatives, then our story can also include 
more distant relatives as well) Send a note to bar-
beat@gcbalaw.org with a short summary and good 
contact information. We will get back to you. 

315 E. COURT STREET, FLINT, MI 48502 

PHONE (810) 232-6012 

 FAX (810)  232-8310 

GCBA@GCBALAW.ORG 

WWW.GCBALAW.ORG 

 
https://www.facebook.com/gcbalaw48502/ 

https://lawpay.com/member-programs/genesee-county-bar/?promo=9months&utm_campaign=lp-summer21&utm_content=gcba
mailto:barbeat@gcbalaw.org
mailto:barbeat@gcbalaw.org
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Neithercut Legal Education Fund 
 

The Neithercut Fund of the Genesee County Bar Foundation is committed to the continuing legal 
education of our members who are either sole practitioners or members of law firms. This year the 
Foundation  has increased the scholarship benefits for our members. The Board of the Foundation 
policy is to encourage seminar participation. Beginning December 1, 2020 and until further notice, 
the Neithercut Fund of the Genesee County Bar Foundation will now pay for  60% of the cost of tui-
tion per attorney per year, not to exceed $500 per Attorney per year, to any 
 Institute of Continuing Legal Education (ICLE) Seminar of the State Bar of Michigan (SBM); 
 American Bankruptcy Institute; 
 Federal Bar Association Bankruptcy Section; and 
 Criminal Defense Attorneys of Michigan.  
 
This is not a need-based scholarship but a benefit available to every member whether they pay for 
their CLE or it is paid by their firm or partnership. 
Details on the grant can be found here. To take advantage of this opportunity please contact GCBA/
GCBF Executive Director Tatilia “Tina” Burroughs at 810-232-6000 or by email at tyb@gcbalaw.org. 
This grant program can be discontinued at such time as the Foundation Board determines. 

http://www.gcbalaw.org/page.cfm?pageid=95
mailto:tyb@gcbalaw.org


South End  

Soup Kitchen 

 

GCBA Volunteer Day 

If you are interested in volunteering  at the South End 

Soup Kitchen please fill out the volunteer form send 

to GCBA temporary fax number (810) 355-2691.   

 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Phone #: __________________________________ 
 
Email: ____________________________________ 
 
Additional Volunteers: 
 
__________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________ 
 

Questions? Contact  
Genesee County Bar Association 

810-232-6000  
gcba@gcbalaw.org 

 

Note: Three (3) volunteers are needed. Please con-
sider volunteering with the GCBA! 
We ask those in attendance to adhere to safety 

and social distancing protocols.  

Date: 
Saturday, June 12, 2021 

 
 

Time: 
10:15 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

 
 

Meeting Location: 
South End Soup Kitchen 
3410 Fenton Rd #1566 

Flint, MI 48507  
 

Sponsored by the GCBA Community Action Committee 



Donations will go to the  

Food Bank of Eastern Michigan  

Monday, June 14, 2021 

Food Drive 

1 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
Flint Golf Club 

3100 Lakewood Dr. 
Flint, MI 

The GCBA will be collecting non-perishable food items 
at our 43rd Annual Golf Outing. Cash donations will be  
accepted! Make checks payable to Food Bank of East-
ern Michigan. Whether or not you are golfing please 
feel free to stop by with your donation. For more  
information call 810-232-6012. 

Donations also accepted until Friday,  June 18th at the 
Genesee County Bar Association 

315 E. Court St. 
Flint, MI 48502 
(810) 232-6000 

All are welcome to donate  





Friday, June 18, 2021 
10 a.m.  -  12 noon 

Flint Farmers’ Market 

Members, staff, and family are welcome  
to have their documents shredded on site by Shred-it 

 
Limit: 10 boxes each 

Things that are okay to shred:  
 Paperclips & Staples  
 Folders with metal clips 
 Hanging folders/Accordion folders 
 Black Binder Clips  

Things we won’t shred: 
 Cd’s/DVD’s/VHS Tapes 
 Hard Drives 
 Batteries - CAN  CAUSE  FIRE  
 3 Ring Binders 
 Plastic 

To reserve your spot or for more information call 
(810) 232-6000 







2021-2022 Committee Registration Form  
 
The GCBA is looking for you to sign up for a committee by placing a check in the space to the left of 
each committee you are willing to serve on.   
 

PLEASE PARTICIPATE IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE GCBA. 
 
Committees   

____  ADR ____  Golf Outing 
____  Appeals ____  Holiday Dinner 
____  Bankruptcy    ____  Law Day  
____  Bar Beat    ____   Lawyer Referral 
____  Bench and Bar    ____  Marijuana 
 Subcommittees:   ____   Membership 
   □ Circuit Court;    ____   Negligence and Personal Injury 
   □ District Court;   ____   Pro Bono 
  □ Federal Court   ____  Probate Committee 
____  Business and Real Estate ____  Professional Practice & Ethic 
____  Community Action ____  Social Security 
____  Criminal Law & Defender ____  Young Lawyers 
____  Family Court    
 
 
Name_____________________________________________________________________ 
(Please Print) 
 
Signature____________________________________   Date ________________ 
 
Email Address______________________________________________________________  
 

 
RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 30, 2021 

Mail: 315 E. Court St. ● Flint, MI 48502  
Phone: (810) 232-6000  ● Fax: (810) 232-8310  

Website: www.gcbalaw.org  

315 E. COURT STREET, FLINT, MI 48502 

PHONE (810) 232-6000  

FAX (810) 232-8310  

WWW.GCBALAW.ORG 

Executive Director 

Tatilia Y. Burroughs 




